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Save The Date! FEBRUARY 21-MARCH 4, 2022 

 
Dear Families, 

 
Mark your calendars! The fun and excitement of a Scholastic Virtual Book Fair is 
returning to our school!  It provides an opportunity for our students and families to 
experience the joy of reading together. 
 
Replenish your home library, select books for Spring Break reading, and support our 
school library with this fundraiser. Twenty percent (20%) of sales are credited for Product 
Rewards! Our last book fair generated over $300 of free books to Ross Road School 
Library, benefitting all students. Thank you for your support!  

 
So save the date!  
 
Our Virtual Book Fair will take place February 21-March 4, 2022 (ends at 9:00 pm).  
 
Visit and preview the Ross Road School Virtual Book Fair site now using this link: 
 
https://bookfairtoolkit.scholastic.ca/webportal/WebPortal.htm?l= 
 
• Click the link to: 
• SAVE it to your browser 
• WATCH videos of popular new titles 
• PREVIEW our Featured Books 

 
Books will be shipped to the school and distributed to  
students before Spring Break.  
 
Happy reading! 
 

Maria McAllister 
Teacher Librarian  
Ecole Ross Road School 
mmcallister@sd44.ca 
 


